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Wednesday 1st May 2024 

RSHE Parent Consultation 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 
 
The Relationships, Sex and Health Education (RSHE) curriculum is compulsory in all schools. To ensure 
that we further promote the personal wellbeing and development of all children whilst meeting the 
statutory requirements, we work hard to integrate any proposed changes into our RSHE policy and 
curriculum content. Part of this process is to consult parents and carers. 
 
Our curriculum aims to provide pupils with meaningful learning experiences that will equip them with 
the skills required to live healthy, safe, productive and fulfilled lives, both now and in the future.  
 
To introduce parents to our RSHE policy and the curriculum, and ensure everyone is well informed, we 
invite you to watch and read the following: 

• RSHE video presentation: 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1XzXM_Jlr3v9cNUE3MaEVb_K_WjjV4JQL/view?usp=sharing 

• Wreningham’s RSHE policy: 2024RSHEPolicy.pdf (wreningham.norfolk.sch.uk) 
 
You may also find the following useful: 

• Wreningham’s RSHE curriculum ‘Cycle A’: RSHECurriculumMapCYCLEA29.04.24.pdf 
(wreningham.norfolk.sch.uk) 

• Wreningham’s RSHE curriculum ‘Cycle B’: RSHECurriculumMapCYCLEBAug2023.pdf 
(wreningham.norfolk.sch.uk) 

• RSHE curriculum: Relationships and sex education (RSE) and health education - GOV.UK 
(www.gov.uk) 

• Guide for parents: Relationships, sex and health education: guides for parents - GOV.UK 
(www.gov.uk) 

 
Your input and views are greatly valued; to provide your feedback to this consultation, we invite you to 
complete the RSHE Parent Consultation questionnaire by following this link: 

• https://forms.office.com/e/pTGcbZAefJ 
 
Please complete the questionnaire by Wednesday 22nd May 2024. The results of the questionnaire will 
be anonymised and then shared in due course. Results will also be published on our school’s website. 
 
We look forward to receiving your feedback and would like to take this opportunity to thank you for your 
continued support. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Mrs Cameron 
RSHE Subject Lead 
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